

Dear Class of 2024 Parents/Guardians,

For over 30 years, the parents of the HHS Senior Class have taken the responsibility of creating a post prom celebration for the graduating seniors. This year's event will be taking place on the evening of April 27<sup>th</sup>, 2024 at Fun N Stuff, 11:30pm-3am. We anticipate over 400 students attending. Our Class of 2024 NEEDS your monetary donations <u>right away</u>. Normally, a portion of the funding for After Prom comes from the 8<sup>th</sup> grade Lock In. Our kids missed that tradition due to Covid. This party is <u>completely</u> funded through donations from families, community organizations and local businesses. We are asking for your immediate support.

## Parent/Guardian Payment/Donations:

Donate toward After Prom Class of 2024. All donations received by February 1<sup>st</sup>, 2024 will receive an entry into the DRAWING for 2 Tickets to Prom (a \$150 value)!

- I would like to help offset the cost of my child for After Prom. I will receive 1 Raffle Ticket for Prom Tickets drawing. (\$50 donation)
- I would like to help offset the cost of my child and I would like to sponsor an additional student. I will receive 3 Raffle Tickets for the Prom Tickets drawing. (\$100 donation)

Payment can be made via:

Venmo @HHSAfterProm2024 (Ryan Sooy, last 4 digits of cell 7991)

Or, mail a check (payable to Hudson High School After Prom) to:

Hudson High School After Prom PO Box 972 Hudson, OH 44236

\*\*Please make sure to put parent/guardian name and <u>student name</u> in memo/notes when paying by Venmo or check!\*\*

## **Corporate Sponsorship:**

We are putting together a Corporate Sponsorship Banner. If you are a small business owner or in contact with a corporation that would be willing to sponsor this fantastic event, please provide the following information. We will contact you privately. The After Prom banner will display businesses & their logos and be prominently placed at the high school.

Parent Name:	
Contact Information:	

Historically, Prom night has been one of the most dangerous nights in a high school student's life. To reduce this risk, the HHS After Prom Party is intended to provide students with a chaperoned event that offers fun activities, great prizes, food and entertainment. We anticipate over 400 students attending. If you are able to donate a little bit of your time, please see the opportunities listed below.

Volunteer Opportunities (please check one if you can help out):

- Fundraising Committee
- o Check-In Committee
- o Prizes Committee
- Food Committee
- Volunteer/Chaperone Committee

Parent/ Guardian Name:	
Email:	

If you haven't already, please also consider joining Hudson City Schools, Class of 2024 Parent Group on Facebook. It's a private space for parents and guardians of Seniors. We will use that group page to notify of upcoming meetings, fundraising events, etc.

We look forward to celebrating this very special with you and your Senior!

## **HHS After Prom Committee, Class of 2024**

Brenda Sooy, Beth Bhatia, Stacey Robb, Michelle Chokan, Margaret Miller, Terri Bennici, Kris Stoehr, Lucy Smetham, Monica Andersen, Bobbie Sajovec, Jenn Scheeser and many, many more helping hands!

Send your completed form to:

HHSAfterProm24@gmail.com
Or
Mail to:
Hudson High School After Prom
PO Box 972
Hudson, OH 44236